
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• El Dorado County Fair has a deal for dads on
Father’s Day – June 19.

• Lilly’s Tires is thriving. The South Tahoe store’s sign is
down  only  because  first  a  truck  took  it  out  and  then  a
windstorm finished it off.

• South Tahoe Public Utility District is having a meeting May
5 at 6pm about the proposed sewer rate increase that would
take effect July 1. The meeting is at 1275 Meadow Crest Drive,
South Lake Tahoe.

• Barton Auxiliary blood drive dates are June 6, Aug. 1, Oct.
3 and Dec. 5. They are at the El Dorado County Library in
South Lake Tahoe from 11am-6pm. For more information, contact
Dan Kerr at (775) 781.5354.
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